
 
 

_______________________________________ PRESS NEWS _____________________________________ 

 

 

VILLA SPINOSA IS THE STAGE OF THE 2019 “TOUR GRANDE” 

Vintage and sports cars drove to Villa Spinosa 

 

 

 
After the launch of FIAT 124 Spider and 500 C by FCA and the European gathering of Lamborghini 

customers, both held in the courtyards of Villa Spinosa where the winery is located, new 

“international guests” have reached Jago today on four wheels. 

 

The drivers, taking part in the 2019 “Tour Grande” car tour, organized by Evelyn and Gerhard 

Mischka, drove from Austria, Belgium, Germany and Liechtenstein to Italy and travelled in their 

vintage and sports cars to stop in the Valpolicella area too. 

 

Departing from Lucca, crossing Tuscany, Liguria, Piedmont and Lombardy, they have reached 

Veneto and are going to drive further to Trentino Alto Adige and Austria: after 2,000 km they will 

end this Italian tour and cross the finish line in Graz, Austria. 

 

"It was a great honor to welcome the Venetian stage of this prestigious car tour to our winery and 

have the chance to introduce the Valpolicella and its wines. - says Enrico Cascella Spinosa who runs 

Villa Spinosa – It was nice to see our guests, who arrived in random order, proudly willing to line up 

three cars, green, white and red in homage to the Italian flag ”. 

 

Aston Martin, Porsche, Mercedes, Roll Royce, Lagonda, Alvis have pleasantly invaded Villa Spinosa 

and cheered our morning in the Valpolicella with the sound of their car engine. 

 
 

 

 

 

Villa Spinosa, September 12th 2019 
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